
 
June 9, 2010 

 
 
Widseth Smith Nolting has been using KIP plotters from CES since 2003 and we 

are very satisfied with the equipment and the service. 
It’s one thing to have a piece of equipment that is reliable but it’s just as important to 
have the company that services them to be as reliable and this is one of the main 
reasons we chose CES. CES has been very professional and courteous when we have 
made service calls at any of our 6 locations in MN, ND, & SD and I would highly 
recommend them. 

I have worked myself in the printing industry and have dealt with multiple brands 
of wide and small format plotters and printers and they all break down eventually so then 
in my opinion that’s why it’s important to have a good company to support that piece of 
equipment and that’s why I prefer the KIP brand because it’s more reliable than the rest, 
and I chose CES as the company to support them. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brent Morris 
Computer Systems Manager 
Tel: 218-316-3649 
Cell: 218-330-6650 
brent.morris@wsn.us.com 
 
7804 Industrial Park Road  
Baxter, MN 56425-2720 
www.wsn.us.com 
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